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London,Oct 24 (Prensa Latina) Double world and Olympic champion Mo Farah has confirmed that his race at the
Müller Anniversary Games on Sunday 9 July 2017 will be his last at the IAAF Diamond League fixture in the British
capital.

'2017 will probably be my last year competing on the track so I'm really looking forward to running in front of my
home fans in London,' said Farah, who successfully defended both his 5000m and 10,000m Olympic titles at the
Rio 2016 Olympic Games.

'It will be a very important competition for me in the build up to the world championships so hopefully I can run well
and put on a great show for the fans.'

The most decorated British athlete of all time produced his first double Olympic gold at the London Stadium in 2012
and most recently set this season's world leading 5000m performance at the meeting's 2016 edition, clocking
12:59.29.

'The Olympic Stadium holds great memories for me and with the World Championships returning next year it will be
great to run there in July at the Anniversary Games.'

With his heroics in Rio last August, Farah became only the second man to win the 5000m and 10,000m Olympic
'double double'.

He's also won both events at the last two editions of the world championships, adding an even stronger focus to the
distance programmes at both the Müller Anniversary Games and IAAF World Championships London 2017.
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